
 CORONAVIRUS DISEASE 2019 
 

The world has changed with the coronavirus disease 
2019 (COVID-19) pandemic, including Rio Bosque 
Wetlands Park.  Since mid-March, tours, workdays 
and other public events at the park have been 
canceled.  As you’ll see in the calendar, we’ve 
scheduled events for May and June, but that schedule 
is tenuous.  Check www.riobosque.org for updates as 
we get closer to the event dates.  On April 2, the 
restrictions ratcheted up another notch: Pursuant to 
the amended “Stay Home, Work Safe” emergency 
directive the City of 

http://www.riobosque.org/
https://www.scribd.com/document/454491802/Amendment-to-Local-Emergency-Directive-english#download&from_embed
https://www.scribd.com/document/454491802/Amendment-to-Local-Emergency-Directive-english#download&from_embed


VOLUNTEER VIGOR 
 

A great group of volunteers helped with our cotton-
wood and willow pole plantings this winter.  Friends 
of the Rio Bosque, Texas Master Naturalists, Girl 
Scouts, and UTEP and El Paso Community College 
students all contributed.  Many thanks to all!   
 
The last events at the park before COVID-19-related 
restrictions came into play were tours for 3rd graders 
from Nixon Elementary School on March 10 and 12.  

https://www.cbp.gov/sites/default/files/assets/documents/2020-Apr/FY20%20El%20Paso%20Dona%20Ana%20and%20Luna%20Counties%20Border%20Barrier%20Projects%20Request%20for%20Input%20Extension_ENGLISH.pdf
http://www.riobosque.org/
mailto:jsproul@utep.edu
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